
 

 

VFW Core Values  

Green Township Post 10380  
Veterans of Foreign Wars  

November 2016  

* To always put the interests of our members first 
* Treat donors as partners in our cause 
* Promote patriotism 
* Honor military service 
* Ensure the care of veterans and their families 
* Serve our communities 
* Promote a positive image of the VFW 
* Respect the diversity of veteran opinions 

VFW Mission  

Welcome from Commander Mike Donnelly  

 

* To foster camaraderie among United States 

veterans of overseas conflicts 

* To serve our veterans, the military, and our 

communities 

* To advocate on behalf of all veterans 

The Post meeting will be the 
Third Thursday each month 

7:30 p.m. 

Nathanael Greene Lodge, lower level 
6394 Wesselman Road 
Cincinnati, Ohio  45247 

513.598.3100  
(Call Lodge for meeting cancellations) 

Meeting Date   Staff Meeting Date  

The Staff meeting will be  
Wednesday, November 9, 2016 

7:00 p.m. 

Nathanael Greene Lodge, upper level 
6394 Wesselman Road 
Cincinnati, Ohio  45247 

513.598.3100  
(Call Lodge for meeting cancellations) 

ñAs we express our gratitude,  

we must never forget that the highest appreciation is not to utter words, 

but to live by them.ò  

John Fitzgerald Kennedy  
 

ñWelcome Homeò....ñThank You for Your Serviceò.  It seems that we actually 

hear those words more often than ever before; and they are spoken with sincerity by folks of all ages. We 

see larger numbers of people attend Veterans Day and Memorial Day programs to show their appreciation 

and support. Other expressions of appreciation range from buying a veteranôs meal, gas, or tickets to 

social events, to helping with household chores or projects; there is no ñright or wrongò way to say 

thanks! I believe I can speak for all veterans when I say we deeply appreciate your recognition.  
 

Veterans, your courage, dedication, achievements and sacrifices will be honored by VFW Post 10380 on 

Friday, November 11, 2016, 11:00 a.m. at Green Township Veterans Park at the Veterans Day 

Ceremony. All veterans, families, friends and neighbors are invited to attend. 
 

Also, as Veterans Day approaches, we receive requests for individuals to speak at local schools and 

events. These speaking engagements allow us to fulfill our VFW Mission and Core Values to promote 

patriotism, serve our community, and promote a positive image of the VFW. 
 

As you may know, Kroger has changed their policy for allowing the VFW to 

distribute poppies on Buddy Poppy Day, which was historically held on Memorial 

Day weekend. Our Post has been assigned November 11th and 12th this year (yes, itôs 

on Veterans Day and the day after) from 10:00ð2:00 at the Dent Kroger store on 

Harrison Avenue. We are in need of volunteers for both days. If you are 

available to volunteer a few hours, please call Ed Murphy 513.376.6833. This is a 

very important way to share with the community our mission to serve veterans.  
 

In closing this month of appreciation, we celebrate Thanksgiving. Over the years, our families add their 

customs to the Thanksgiving celebration, teaching the young through stories retold, 

pictures, sentimental knick-knacks, even the prayer of Thanksgiving before the 

meal. Enjoy the family legacy of Thanksgiving that youôve built!        

               Mike  

http://www.allaboutprayer.org/thanksgiving-dinner-prayer-faq.htm
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=0ahUKEwjE0-ef49XPAhVr3IMKHUSEC-QQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fquoteaddicts.com%2Ftopic%2Fthank-you-military-independence-day%2F&bvm=bv.135475266,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNEexa35VxrtOK5UCp07D7Blgyyw3g
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwj1zaLX7_PPAhUBOz4KHVCkBHkQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fmingl.xyz%2Fhappy-thanksgiving-2016-pictures-photos-wishes-ecards%2F&psig=AFQjCNHcyC-w2Kq6aTrPAiqr8mWBXxM5Kw&ust=


 

 

Save the Date 

    Prayer for our Veterans and Military Men and Women 
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Gracious God, we give thanks for military men and women, 
Both from the past and present, 

And for their courageous service and sacrifice 
To our country and its people  

In order to secure the blessings of life, liberty and justice for all. 
 

May our remembrance be a timely reminder  
That our freedom was purchased at high cost, 

And should not be taken for granted. 
 

Give us resolve to labor in faithful service to you  
Until all share the benefits of freedom, justice and peace; 

Through Jesus Christ our Lord. Amen               

Tuesday, November 8  

6:30 amd7:30 pm                        

(Hamilton County)  

{ǳƴŘŀȅΣ 

bƻǾŜƳōŜǊ с 

Green Township W i n t e r f e s t  

December 2, 2016  5:00 ð9:00 p.m.                 
Nathanael Greene Lodge                         

6394 Wesselman Rd.  
  

 Free photos with Santa Claus 

Storytime with Mrs. Claus  

Meet the Grinch and Santaôs Elves   

Enjoy strolling Carolers, Popcorn, Cookie Decorating, 

Train Display, Letters to Santa, Ornament Making,  

Hot Cider, Hot Chocolate and Live Reindeer 
 

 Shuttle buses available from    

4:30 pm to 9:00 pm  

  Green Township Administration, 6303 Harrison Ave.                

                        Sur Seal, 6156 Wesselman Rd. 

Sunday, December 4, 2016  
11:30 a.m.  

The Anderson Ferry on River Road  
  

hosted by American Legion Post 534 

 
 VFW Post 10380 members are invited to join the      

remembrance ceremony at the Ferry.   
Please arrive about 9:30 a.m.   

Dress warmlyðthis event  is outside.   
 

Public is welcome.  
  

       We honor this memory in hopes  
        that it will  never be repeated 

Pearl Harbor Remembrance Ceremony  

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Flocaltvkstu.files.wordpress.com%2F2014%2F11%2Fdst-graphic.png%3Fw%3D607&imgrefurl=http%3A%2F%2Ffox13now.com%2F2014%2F11%2F01%2Fadjust-your-clock-daylight-saving-time-ends-sunday-at-2-a-m%2F&docid=sJvROmn
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwi47ZWuh8nPAhXJ34MKHf23CM8QjRwIBw&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.megapixl.com%2Fvote-2016-election-ink-brush-vector-illustration-illustration-66116598&psig=AFQjCNFB7Z8JidTB


 

 

Veterans Day Programs 
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VFW Post 10380  

Veterans Day Ceremony 

Friday, November 11, 2016 

11:00 a.m. 
  

Green Township Veterans Park / 6303 Harrison Avenue 
  

Comrades, please arrive by 10:30 a.m. 
 

Keynote Speaker: Larry Chuma, U.S. Army Signal Corp, Vietnam Veteran, Post 10380 Comrade  

 

Free parking available at the Green Township Administration Building next to the park 

November 4 

Oak Hills High Schoolð3200 Ebenezer Road / Cincinnati / 45248 

    7:15 a.m.   Coffee and donuts as we wait for the students to arrive in the Old Gym 

    8:15 a.m.   Program begins followed by lunch donated by Jimmy Johns. If you are interested in sharing your 

   military experiences with the students, plan to stay as long or short a time as you would like. 

    RSVP: Rob Vaskeð922.2300 or email vaske_r@ohlsd.org 
  

November 10  

Taylor Middle School (Three Rivers)ð56 Cooper Avenue, Cleves / Taylor Auditorium  

    8:45 a.m.   Arrive (please no sooner) Parking will be available on the east side of the building. Look for signs 

    9:00 a.m.    Program begins followed by lunch.   

    RSVP:  467.3500 or kmink@trlsd.org  

ñBuddyò Poppy Day 

Friday, November 11, 2016 (Veterans Day)  & 

Saturday, November 12, 2016    

10amð2pm 

     Kroger in Dent 

                                       5830 Harrison Avenue  

           Cincinnati, 45248 
 

Kroger recently changed their policy regarding the VFW ñBuddy Poppy Dayò distribution.  

Our Post has been assigned the above dates and times. Volunteers are needed for both dates.  

Please contact Ed Murphy 513.376.6833 if you are able to help. 

 

All donations help Veterans and their families in our local community. 

New 

Days 

mailto:vaske_r@ohlsd.org


 

 

 

David Kreuter Memorial Fund 

Sgt. David Kreuter, U.S. Marine Corps, was killed in action on August 3, 2005 in Iraq; he 

was one of fourteen Marines (five from the Cincinnati area) killed in an IED explosion. 

These Marines were from 3/25 Lima Company, a storied unit of the Marine Reserves. 

 

David believed very strongly in a good education as a strong foundation for life, and in the 

value of freedom of choice. This Fund recognizes and encourages those achievements and 

beliefs. Some funds are used to recognize Veterans and Military Personnel for their service. 

Your support will help bring scholarship help to deserving students, and recognition and rewards to many others. 
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Fundraiser 

 

Sunday, November 6, 2016 

9:00 a.mð12:00 p.m. 

Shiloh United Methodist ChurchðJohn Wesley Hall 

5261 Foley Road at Anderson Ferry Road in Delhi 

 

Your donation gets you delicious  

Pancakes, French Toast, Donuts, Bagels,  

Bacon, Sausage, Scrambled Eggs, Biscuits & Gravy, 

Fruit, Coffee, Tea, Milk, Juice 

 
 

Gift Baskets, Theater & Sports Tickets,  

Gift Certificates, Floral Items, Home & Auto Items, 

Cincinnati Reds Collector Items,  

Bengals custom-made Autographed Cornhole Set .....and More 

Pancake Breakfast  

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwiR_O-I2dXPAhVL9IMKHWL9CWIQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.fitnea.com%2F7-worst-foods-you-should-never-eat-for-breakfast%2F&bvm=bv.135475266,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNGcJ7CCzM2u
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjD1Z2I1dXPAhVi64MKHbp2AO8QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fkreutermemorial.org%2F&psig=AFQjCNE642NdFG_etH0sv3bS89bnfXD6_Q&ust=1476375369658048
http://www.mywanderinglife.com/2013_02_01_archive.html
http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwjvieWR39XPAhUK3IMKHTSKBU4QjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.alexandrahouse.org%2Fpress-room%2Fphoto-gallery%2F&bvm=bv.135475266,d.amc&psig=AFQjCNHxDx6mB4AWOcBQh7_S8lODEO
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 Federal Trade Commission 

     CONSUMER INFORMATION 

COMPUTER SECURITY 

Scammers, hackers, and identity thieves are looking to steal your personal information ï and your money.  

But there are steps you can take to protect yourself, like keeping your computer software up-to-date and  

giving out your personal information only when you have a good reason. 
 

Use Security Software That Updates Automatically 
The bad guys constantly develop new ways to attack your computer, so your security software must be up-to-date to protect against 

the latest threats. Most security software can update automatically; set yours to do so. You can find free security software from    

well-known companies. Also, set your operating system and web browser to update automatically.  

 

If you let your operating system, web browser, or security software get out-of-date, criminals could sneak their bad programs ï   

malware ï onto your computer and use it to secretly break into other computers, send spam, or spy on your online activities. There 

are steps you can take to detect and get rid of malware. 
 

Donôt buy security software in response to unexpected pop-up messages or emails, especially messages that claim to have scanned 

your computer and found malware. Scammers send messages like these to try to get you to buy worthless software, or worse, to 

ñbreak and enterò your computer. 

 

Treat Your Personal Information Like Cash 
Donôt hand it out to just anyone. Your Social Security number, credit card numbers, and bank and utility account numbers can be 

used to steal your money or open new accounts in your name. So every time you are asked for your personal information ï whether 

in a web form, an email, a text, or a phone message ï think about whether you can really trust the request. In an effort to steal your 

information, scammers will do everything they can to appear trustworthy. Learn more about scammers who phish for your personal 

information. 

 

Check Out Companies to Find out Who Youôre Really Dealing With 
When youôre online, a little research can save you a lot of money. If you see an ad or an offer that looks good to you, take a moment 

to check out the company behind it. Type the company or product name into your favorite search engine with terms like ñreview,ò 

ñcomplaint,ò or ñscam.ò If you find bad reviews, youôll have to decide if the offer is worth the risk. If you canôt find contact        

information for the company, take your business elsewhere. Donôt assume that an ad you see on a reputable site is trustworthy. The 

fact that a site features an ad for another site doesnôt mean that it endorses the advertised site, or is even familiar with it.  

 

Give Personal Information Over Encrypted Websites Only 
If youôre shopping or banking online, stick to sites that use encryption to protect your information as it travels from your computer 

to their server. To determine if a website is encrypted, look for https at the beginning of the web address (the ñsò is for secure). 

Some websites use encryption only on the sign-in page, but if any part of your session isnôt encrypted, the entire account could be 

vulnerable. Look for https on every page of the site youôre on, not just where you sign in. 

 

Protect Your Passwords 
Here are a few principles for creating strong passwords and keeping them safe: 

¶ The longer the password, the tougher it is to crack.  Use at least 10 characters; 12 is ideal for most home users 

¶ Mix letters, numbers, and special characters. Try to be unpredictable ï donôt use your name, birthdate, or common words 

¶ Donôt use the same password for many accounts. If itôs stolen from you ï or from one of the companies with which you do  

business ï it can be used to take over all your accounts 

¶ Donôt share passwords on the phone, in texts or by email. Legitimate companies will not send you messages asking for your 

password.  If you get such a message, itôs probably a scam 

¶ Keep your passwords in a secure place, out of plain sight 

 

Back Up Your Files 
No system is completely secure. Copy important files onto a removable disc or an external hard drive, and store it in a safe place. If 

your computer is compromised, youôll still have access to your files. 

https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/topics/online-security 

https://www.consumer.ftc.gov/topics/online-security
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                                                    My Experience by Bob Abrams, Post 10380 Comrade 

On September 20, 2016, I had the privilege of serving as a guardian on the 

Honor Flight. My WWII veteran was Ronald Philpot who is 88 years old. Each 

veteran is assigned a guardian who spends the day with the Vet and takes care 

of any needs he may have. We were divided into three groups (approximately 

55 in each group) with a medic assigned to each group. 
 

Participating in this program was one of the greatest experiences of my life. We met at the Greater Cincinnati 

Airport at 5:30 a.m. where I was introduced to my WWII Vet. As soon as I saw Ron, I knew this was going to 

be a special day for both of us.  
 

Before we left there was a ceremony to honor the Veterans going on the flight, including a flag folding. I could 

not believe how many people were there to see us off. The group consisted of WWII, Korean and Vietnam Vets. There were 42 Vets 

going in wheelchairs; many chose wheelchairs because of the amount of walking that is required to see all of the memorials.   
 

We flew out on an American Airlines charter jet. There were approximately 160 people on the flight: 71 Veterans, 71 guardians and 

the balance were staff and medics. Everything was so well done it is hard to put into words. Even the gateway was decorated with  

military commemoration on the walls. As we taxied along the runway, the ground crews saluted us and two fire trucks conducted a 

water cannon salute over the plane.  
 

The flight to Washington was only about an hour and by the time we finished breakfast we were arriving. We were greeted in D.C. 

by another Honor Flight crew who welcomed us and escorted us to our three charter buses. Each bus was also assigned an active 

military member. Our bus had a commander from the US Navy. He also pointed out various sites to us as we travelled. I then noticed 

that we would be escorted all day by police and motor cycle escorts. We did not stop for a red light or stop signs the entire day!  
 

We visited the following memorials and at each stop the public treated us as heroes. They could not have be more welcoming.  

¸ Iwo JimaðThis is so inspiring and well done. 

¸ Arlington National Cemeteryï We arrived for the Changing of the Guard at the Tomb of the Unknown Soldier. This was 

one of the most moving ceremonies I have ever seen. 

¸ Air Force MemorialðWe had lunch on a bluff overlooking the city. 
 

We then took a bus tour around the city of Washington, D.C. 

¸ WWII MemorialðI could not believe the size of this historic memorial. 

¸ Korean MemorialðThis was so realistic that you felt like you were on patrol. 

¸ Vietnam Memorialð It was heartbreaking to see 58,193 names on the Vietnam Wall. Many were from my companyé. 
 

Later we had a great dinner before heading back to the airport to return home. On the flight home I reminisced about the day and 

how much we had seen. All of the memorials are special and I know each veteran who served found his/her memorial to be some-

thing he/she will never forget. I also thought about what a great job the Honor Flight volunteers had done. I really did not think they 

could have made this trip any better. 
 

It turned out I was wrong about how this trip could have been better. When we arrived home, we were greeted to thunderous        

applause by over 500 people, along with dignitaries, our VFW Post 10380 Color Guard and other members from our Post!   
 

My Recommendation.... 
 

I want to encourage all members of our Post 10380 and all veterans to take advantage of this wonderful trip. All WWII, Korean and 

Vietnam veterans are eligible. There is no cost for the veteran. The application process is simple and several of our Post comrades 

can provide and assist you in completing the form.  I, personally, would be happy to help. Next year there will be five dates for   

Honor Flights, so now is an excellent time to complete an application. Flight dates will be published in January 2017.  Applications 

can be found on the website, www.honorflighttristate.org, or by calling the Hotline at 513.277.9626.  Visit the website for Honor 

Flight details. 
 

Another essential part of the trip were the Guardians. Generally speaking, the Guardian should be under 65 years old and in good 

health. There are exceptions ( yours truly for example). The Guardian pays his own way ( $450). While not necessary, itôs nice if the 

veteran can sign up with a guardian he knows. If not, a guardian will be assigned to each veteran going the Honor Flight. 
  

One final note. I know some of you are up in age and feel the trip may be too much for you. However, every accommodation will be 

made for you to participate and enjoy this trip. We had some WWII veterans that were closing in on 100 years of age. I highly      

recommend all veterans who are able should make this trip. It was an honor to participate.           Bob Abrams 

http://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0ahUKEwimibTUqd3PAhXCQCYKHbZNAsUQjRwIBw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.nkytribune.com%2F2016%2F04%2Ffirst-honor-flight-of-the-year-at-cincinnatinorthern-kentucky-international-airp
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Above: Ron Philpot at Air Force Memorial 

Lf: Veterans ready for takeoff 

Above:  Airport fire trucks conduct a 

water cannon salute 

Rt: Iwo Jima monument  

Above: Veterans present the Cross at the 

Tomb of the Unknown Soldier 

Above: Post Honor Guard joins Mrs. Philpot in 

welcoming Ron & Bob home  

Above: Bob & Ron at the    

Korean Memorial 

Above: Bob at the Vietnam 

Memorial 


